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CIRCULAR 
 

This is to inform all students that one day workshop on Machine Learning will be conducted by 

Department of CSE, on 06.03.2020 (Friday). The interested students of B.Tech (CSE) I, II, III & 

IV year students are requested to pay the registration fee for an amount of Rs.400/- through the 

workshop coordinator for onward transmission to Accounts Department, RGCET 

 
 

 

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager       for necessary facilities/action for the smooth conduct of the Symposium       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE/Automobile Maintenance Incharge 
9. The Placement officer  
10. The NSS Programme Officer 
11. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
12. The File 
 


